
Regarding the train operation when heavy rain and strong wind happen on 28th June 

 

It is forcast to be havry rain and strong wind on 28th June (Friday). Depending on the level of wind 

and rain, there is the possibility that the train speed will be slowed down, delayed or suspended. 

Please check the weather and traffic information before going out. 

 

For updated informtion for Odakyu Line, please check the link below:  

https://www.odakyu.jp/program/emg_en/ 

 

https://www.odakyu.jp/program/emg_en/

